David Brankin Elementary
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With Jesse Miller
At David Brankin Elementary
Tuesday, April 24, 2018
6:00 — 7:00 pm

Social media and mobile communications have changed our world and the way our children
communicate and socialize — are you keeping up with the changing technology? Are you
comfortable parenting in the age of online communication?

Help your children navigate social media and the online world. Join us for a Parent Workshop
at David Brankin Elementary (9160 — 128 St, Surrey, BC) with social media expert Jesse
Miller. We will be focusing on awareness of technology and best practices of safe use,
specifically encouraging children to share their experiences with the Internet and

communications with trusted adults. Jesse's presentation will be followed by a question and
answer period.

If you would like to attend please register by phone at 604-585-9547.

*** Babysitting will be provided. Please indicate if you require
babysitting when you call to register ***

Thank you,
David Brankin Staff
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